BALTIMORE GAS AND ELECTRIC COMPANY

P.O. 80X 1475
BALTIMORE. MARYLAND 21203

NUCLEAR FOWER DEPARTMENT
CALVERT CLIFFS NUCLEAR POWER PLANT
LUSBY, MARYLAND 20657

July 30, 1984

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Division of Licensing
Washington, DC 20555

ATTENTION: Mr. James R. Miller, Chief
Operating Reactors Branch #3

SUBJECT: Calvert Cliffs Nuclear Power Plant
Unit Nos. | & 2; Docket Nos. 50-317 & 50-318
Inservice Inspection Program

REFERENCE: (a) Letter to Mr. James R. Miller from Mr. A. E. Lundvall, Jr.
dated March 6, 1984

Gentlemen:

Attached please find BG&E Check No. B391209 in the amount of $4,000 which was
inadvertently omitted in Reference (a). We are sorry for any inconvenience this
may have caused.

Sincerely yours,

-

R. E. Dentor.
General Supervisor -
Training & Technical Services
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